
 
April 27, 2017 
 
To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair 
 Riverside Division  
 

From: Richard Arnott, Chair   
 Committee on Research  
 
 
RE: Systemwide Review: Proposed Revisions to APM – 285, 210-3, 133 and 740 
 
 
The Committee on Research reviewed the proposed revisions to APM 285, 210-3, 133, 
and 740 and supports the changes. 
 
 
 


